
 

 

Boston Landmark Commission (BLC) – Application #22.0631 SE:  89 WALTHAM STREET #5 
South End Landmark District Commission (SELDC) - Public Hearing, 01/04/2022:  PRESENTATION INFORMATION  
 
Two (2) Viable Options for Acceptance and Approval of One (1) New Replacement Wood Window: 

1) Pella Reserve – Traditional Double-Hung Window – Wood 
2) Pella Architect Series – Traditional Double-Hung Window – Wood 

 
Note:   

a) Applicant has met with a Pella representative for an introduction at the company’s showroom; a field measurement has been scheduled. 
b) Per meeting with the Pella representative, it is the Applicant’s understanding that the 2 viable options (the brand’s wood window series) listed above 

contain detail options to conform with historical district guidelines, such as the grilles. 
c) Applicant has been informed by the Pella representative that supply chain and lead time issue of pending orders are eminent – no timeframe provided 

by the representative at this time. 

d) If both viable options are acceptable for approval, Applicant wish to seek advisory from BLC/SELDC for final selection.  This wish is due primarily in part 

by the cost and first availability due to Applicant’s projected supply chain concern.  

Thanks. 

 

 



 
 

Existing window to be replaced–at the right facing street; 1 level below top floor 

(Photo Reference - View 1 of 2) 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

Existing window to be replaced–at the right facing street; 1 level below top floor 

(Photo Reference - View 2 of 2) 

 


